
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPECIAL MEETING  

ROMEO DISTRICT LIBRARY 

COUNTY OF MACOMB, MICHIGAN 
 

 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS IN THE LIBRARY DISTRICT OF THE ROMEO 

DISTRICT LIBRARY 

 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Romeo District Library, 

County of Macomb, Michigan will hold a Special Board Meeting to discuss the Romeo 

District Library Strategic Plan, on Monday, March 27, 2017, commencing at 6:30 P.M. at 

the Kezar Library, 107 Church St., Romeo, Michigan. 

 

This notice is given by order of the Board of Trustees of the Romeo District Library, 

County of Macomb, Michigan. 

 

Any citizen requesting accommodation to attend this meeting, please contact  

John McNaughton at 586-752-0603. 

 

 

 

Posted:  March 20, 2017 


